
Film Screening: Nurse Unseen
Tuesday, May 6

3:00-4:30 PM at Founders Hall 163

Critical Race, Gender & Sexuality Studies (CRGS) at Cal Poly Humboldt with
Asian, Desi, Pacific Islander - Middle Eastern & North African (ADPI-MENA) Collective and

Humboldt’s Nursing BSN Program

INFORMATION: 
pmla1@humboldt.edu

INSTAGRAM:
@humboldtCRGS

@humboldt.adpic

In honor of National Nurses Week 
(May 6-12, 2025) and Asian American 
Pacific Islander Desi American 
Heritage Month, the CSU is offering all 
23 universities an opportunity to host 
individual screenings and watch parties of 
the award-winning Nurse Unseen 
documentary.

Nurse Unseen highlights the 
often-overlooked contributions of 
Filipino nurses in the U.S., particularly 
during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
Filipino Americans make up a significant 
portion of the nursing workforce, yet their 
stories are often underrepresented. 
The film offers an opportunity to honor and 
amplify those voices.

LEARN MORE ABOUT the
CAL POLY HUMBOLT 

NURSING BSN PROGRAM at
humboldt.edu/nursing

Scan QR code to register for an online 
Q&A with Nurse Unseen filmmakers on 

Monday, May 12 @ 3 PM




